
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Brent Johnson, Assembly President and Members of the Assembly 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor c/-t-
Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 

11/03/2021 

Request withdrawal of Ordinance 2021-19-29 

The administration requests withdrawal of 02021-19-29 

An Ordinance Accepting and Appropriating Funding from the State of 
Alaska in the Amount of $167,897.40 for the Healthy and Equitable 
Communities Program, a Federal Pass-Thru Award under the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (Mayor) (Hearing on 12/07 /21) 

The grant will be reintroduced after the State of Alaska Division of Public Health 
approves the revised application to fund the cities of Kenai and Soldotna as well 
as to use the remaining funds to support COVID 19 treatments through South 
Peninsula Hospital and eligible private industry. 


